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RSAA & SOAS Annual Presentation on Asia for Sixth Form Students
The Brunei Gallery, SOAS 
    	 Thornhaugh Street, Russell Square, London WC1

You are invited to send students (up to 25) from your school or college to attend the above presentation on Wednesday 6th November 2024. Registration is between 9.15 and 10 am. Bookings will be accepted on a ‘first come, first served’ basis, with names and will be confirmed to schools on receipt of this form. 
Please combine the names of those attending onto one booking form and give contact details for the school or a teacher.

Please return the completed form by email by 31st October 2024 to:

steger@btinternet.com

Name of School or College: 

Contact name: 

Contact telephone: 

 (Please advise best time to contact you)

Contact email: 

Names of Students and Staff who wish to attend: 


















